
FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20463

November 15, 2018

VIA EMAIL

Michael Bayes
Holtzman Vogel Josefiak Torchinsky PLLC
45 North Hill Drive, Suite 100
Warrenton, VA 20186

RE: MUR 7524
National Rifle Association Political Victory Fund
National Rifle Association Institute for Legislative    
Action and Mary Rose Adkins, Treasurer

Starboard Strategic, Inc.
OnMessage, Inc.
National Media Research Planning and Placement,LLC

Dear Mr. Bayes:

This is in response to your letter dated November 9, 2018, requesting an extension of 
time to respond on the complaint filed in the above mentioned matter. After considering the 
circumstances in your correspondence, the Office of General Counsel has granted the requested 
extension.  Accordingly, the response is due on or before the close of business Monday,
December 17, 2018.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 202-694-1650, or by e-mail at 
cela@fec.gov.

Sincerely,

Kathryn Ross, Paralegal
Complaints Examination and 

Legal Administration

MUR752400153




